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Learning and living as children of God 

(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 6 children, 

 

Abbey Leavers’ Service 

1.30pm Wednesday 16th July 2025 

 

It is that time of year fast approaching us when Year 6 and all parents are invited to attend the 

Tewkesbury District Leavers’ service at the Abbey. 

 

I have arranged a coach to transport year 6 to the Abbey so any parents hoping to come can meet 

us at the Abbey. If, for whatever reason, you are unable to make it the children will return to 

school on the mini bus at approximately 3.15pm. Others can be taken from the Abbey at the end of 

the service. 

 

 

Y6 Leavers’ Service – Apperley Church 2pm Thursday 17th July 2025 

 

The final Y6 service for our leavers will take place at the above time and place and this will be 

followed by a little tea party in school 3.15-4pm. 

 

 

Please sign below for permission for your child to go on the mini bus for the event at the Abbey. 

 

Best Regards 

 
Mrs J Neveu 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Abbey Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the mini bus to the event Yes/No 

 

 

Signed:                              Print:                                        Child’s name: 


